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 SRI P. SRINIVASULU, LECTURER IN COMMERCE ATTENDED AS SUBJECT 

EXPERT FOR THE RECRUITMENT OF GUEST LECTURER IN COMMERCE AT 

GDC ELURU ON 27-06-2022 

Our lecturer in commerce sri P. Srinivasulu have 

attended as a Subject expert for the Recruitment 

of Guest Lecturer in the Subject of Commerce at 

GDC Eluru on 27th June 2022. Four members are 

there in the Interview Panel. One of the member 

as a subject expert, one is Principal of that college 

and two others in the interview panel. Two 

aspirants came to the interview and we 

interviewed and ask them some subject related questions. After that Marks were given based on 

their answers. In this Recruitment Process about 40 students are involved. 
 

 NATIONAL STATISTICAL DAY CELEBRATIONS ON 29-06-2022  

The department of economics has been keen in encouraging B.A 

students to understand the multidisciplinary approach and 

observed National Statistics Day on 29.06.2022 in this direction. 

The final year students of dept. of economics from B.A. group 

ware very active in making the even success through their 

informative speeches on the life history of P.C.Mahalnobis, the 

father of Indian Statistics and other statisticians related to 

National Income Estimates Committee like VKRV Rao and 

D.R.Gadgil. Students from B.Com and staff shared their experiences on difficulties in learning 

statistics and remembered the teachers sincere efforts in making them understand the topics. 

Students from B.Sc too shared their understanding on PC Mahalnobis. The teaching fraternity 

from Dept. of Mathematics explained the relationship between maths and stat subjects. The Dept. 

of Physics were happy to be a part of the event as PC Mahalnobis was being basically a physics 

professor. The dept. of economics staff V. Hanumantha Rao shared his learning experiences of 

Econometrics as a student. B.Srinivasa Rao, Lecturer in Economics concluded the event by 

remembering biology dept. and computers dept. also as bioinformatics field deserves the support 

of statistics and finally educated the audience through a PPT relating to this event. 

 Dr G.VENKAT LAL, DEPT. OF TELUGU ATTENDED BOS MEETING ON 29-06-22 

Our College Lecturer in Department of Telugu                             

Dr. G. Venkata Lal attended as Subject Expert of Telugu in 

the 16
th

 Board of studies Meeting at KBN College, 

Vijayawada. In this BOS meeting he gave suggestions like 

syllabus framing as per the university curriculum guidelines 

and also provided information to improve the importance of 

Telugu.  
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